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January 23, 2019

Brandon Pensick VIA EMAIL:

Ferreira Construction Co., Inc. bpensick@ferreiraconstruction.com
dba Ferreira Coastal Construction Co.

10370 Commerce Center Drive, Suite B-200

Rancho Cucamonga, CA 91730

Dear Mr. Pensick:

Subject: Agreement No. CZ19-0619-52 — JOC Fencing Services

Notice of Award

Project Manager: Jim Cunningham

The above referenced Agreement was approved by the San Diego Unified School District's
Governing Board on January 22, 2019. A fully executed copy of the Agreement will be sent via
DocuSign® to the signer’s email after all parties have signed. This Agreement is effective January
22, 2019 through January 21, 2020, with two (2) additional one (1) year options, as requested by the
District or the expenditure of the $5,000,000 maximum contract amount, whichever occurs first.

All Notice to Proceeds (NTPs) will be issued from our Post-Award office as stated in the Agreement.
District representatives are required to investigate periodically and report whether the work is
progressing satisfactorily or is being unduly delayed. We are all interested in the progress and quality
of this project. Please be assured that we will give you all cooperation possible so that the work can
proceed efficiently and without delay.

Please contact me at (858) 522-5831 if you have any questions concerning this Agreement.

Sincerely,
/ ”lf«m»@..(fa //7 74].(4
Linda Hippe, CPPB

Contracts Administration Supervisor

c:  Graham Champion, Mayra Flores, Hilda Macedo, Joel Early, Jim Cunningham, Tom Calhoun,
Blessing Lewis
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